
Mar 25 - Class Photos

Mar 26 - Kinder Grad Photos & Grad Photos

Mar 29 - Good Friday

Apr 1 - Easter Monday

Apr 1-2 - Ski Trip!

Apr 9 & 11 - Parent Teacher Interviews

April 8-12 - Spiritual Emphasis Week

Apr 15-19 - Spring Break

Apr 26-27 - Grad Fundraiser Play
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Royals Updates

Dates to Note:

Badminton

Contact Information Olds Koinonia 403-556-4038 olds.koinonia@cesd73.ca

Please complete this Principal
Evaluation Survey Link!

Starting March 19 - Gr. 10 - 12 on Tuesdays and

Thursdays 3:30 - 5:00pm 

     

Starting March 20 - Gr. 7-9 on Wednesdays 3:30 -

5:00pm

Around the School and Community

Parent Teacher Interviews: 
Registration opens on 

March 25

Last week, Grade 3 students served up a Taste of

India - what a tasty way to learn about a different

culture.

Society Membership
All Society members are invited to attend this

year's Annual Meeting on May 23 at 7:00 pm to

celebrate our yearly achievements, discuss the

future, and strengthen the fellowship in our

community.

Please mark your calendars and plan to attend!

Why membership matters:
allows you to vote on issues affecting the

school. 

offers a platform where your voice can be

heard

builds community

We strongly recommend at least one parent per

family to become a member. Contact the office

for an application.

Grad Fundraiser
The Grads are going on a bottle drive tonight!

A trailer is also going to be parked at the

school so you can bring your bottles to “Fill

the Trailer”.

The Senior Girls finished 2nd in the Province

at their Provincial Tournament!

Senior High Handball starts tonight!

https://www.oldskoinonia.com/
https://www.oldskoinonia.com/
https://forms.gle/fecLJVWJutNM3Gam7
https://forms.gle/fecLJVWJutNM3Gam7


OKCS Students and Families

OKCS is starting its first Garden Club. Any interested students and/or
families K-12 are welcome to join!

There are so many exciting opportunities with the Garden Club, this
year, we will start by building garden boxes and harvest in the fall.  
To get started, we are looking for donations of the following items:

-water totes and/or tanks
-2’X8’ boards (set of two)

-Submersible utility pump with garden hose
-bales of dirt

-Old Castle Planter Box bricks (see
https://www.homedepot.ca/product/oldcastle-planter-block-

tan/1001040692) for an example, also can be purchased at Rona)
-good topsoil

-cardboard for laying down under planter boxes
-$ donations

-fence posts and fencing materials 

If you have questions, or would like to become a part of the Garden
Club, please contact Jennifer Scott at jenniferscott@cesd73.ca 

There will be a meeting after Easter Break for more information and
discussion. Please email to indicate your interest! 
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